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  Official Gazette of the United States Patent and
Trademark Office ,2002
  Index of Patents Issued from the United States
Patent Office United States. Patent Office,1973
pt. 1. List of patentees.--pt. 2. Index to
subjects of inventions.
  Index of Patents Issued from the United States
Patent and Trademark Office ,1993
  Aichi 99 Kanbaku 'Val' Units Osamu
Tagaya,2013-02-20 The Aichi Type 99 Carrier Bomber
(D3A) – code named 'Val' by Allied intelligence –
was the mainstay of the Imperial Japanese Navy's
carrier dive-bomber force from 1941 to 1943. It
sank more Allied warship tonnage than any other
Axis aircraft during World War 2. While the Val's
participation in the major carrier battles has
been widely covered in other English language
sources, details of its operations have received
scant attention in English. This book explores the
Val's combat operations. Colour illustrations and
photographs complement the development of dive-
bombing methods in the IJN.
  Operation Storm John Geoghegan,2014-03-18 The
riveting true story of Japan's top secret plan to
change the course of World War II using a squadron
of mammoth submarines a generation ahead of their
time In 1941, the architects of Japan's sneak
attack on Pearl Harbor planned a bold follow-up: a
potentially devastating air raid—this time against
New York City and Washington, DC. The classified
Japanese program required developing a squadron of
top secret submarines—the Sen-toku or I-400
class—designed as underwater aircraft carriers,
each equipped with three Aichi M6A1 attack bombers
painted to look like U.S. aircraft. The bombers,
called Seiran (which translates as “storm from a
clear sky”), were tucked in a huge, water-tight
hanger on the sub’s deck. The subs' mission was to
travel more than halfway around the world, surface
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on the U.S. coast, and launch their deadly air
attack. This entire operation was unknown to U.S.
intelligence. And the amazing thing is how close
the Japanese came to pulling it off. John
Geoghegan’s meticulous research, including first-
person accounts from the I-401 crew and the U.S.
capturing party, creates a fascinating portrait of
the Sen-toku's desperate push into Allied waters
and the U.S. Navy's dramatic pursuit, masterfully
illuminating a previously forgotten story of the
Pacific war.
  Anime Impact Chris Stuckmann,2018-04-15 An
exploration of anime’s masterpieces and game-
changers from the 1960s to the present—with
contributions from writers, artists, superfans and
more. Anime—or Japanese animation—has been popular
in Japan since Astro Boy appeared in 1963.
Subsequent titles like Speed Racer and Kimba the
White Lion helped spread the fandom across the
country. In America, a dedicated underground
fandom grew through the 80s and 90s, with
breakthrough titles like Katsuhiro Otomo’s Akira
making their way into the mainstream. Anime Impact
explores the iconic anime movies and shows that
left a mark on popular culture around the world.
Film critic and longtime fan Chris Stuckmann takes
readers behind the scenes of legendary titles as
well as hidden gems rarely seen outside Japan.
Plus anime creators, critics and
enthusiasts—including Ready Player One author
Ernest Cline, manga artist Mark Crilley, and
YouTube star Tristan “Arkada” Gallant—share their
stories, insights and insider perspectives.
  The Fujita Plan Mark Felton,2006-12-07 After the
staggering success of the Pearl Harbor surprise
attack, the Japanese plotted to maintain the
initiative and spread fear and panic among the
civil population of the United States and
Australasia. With his usual skilled research the
author has uncovered numerous plans. Some like the
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midget submarine attack on Sydney Harbour and the
daring Seaplane air raids on Oregon were put into
effect. Others never reached that stage due to
either impracticality, bad luck or counter-
espionage. The Fujita Plan throws fascinating new
light on a little known aspect of the Second World
War.
  The Devil's Doctors Mark Felton,2012-07-19 The
author of Guarding Hitler delivers “a study
revealing the Japanese use of Allied POWs in
medical experiments during WWII.”—The Guardian The
brutal Japanese treatment of Allied POWs in WW2
has been well documented. The experiences of
British, Australian and American POWs on the Burma
Railway, in the mines of Formosa and in camps
across the Far East, were bad enough. But the
mistreatment of those used as guinea pigs in
medical experiments was in a different league. The
author reveals distressing evidence of Unit 731
experiments involving US prisoners and the use of
British as control groups in Northern China,
Hainau Island, New Guinea and in Japan. These
resulted in loss of life and extreme suffering.
Perhaps equally shocking is the documentary
evidence of British Government use of the results
of these experiments at Porton Down in the Cold
War era in concert with the US who had captured
Unit 731 scientists and protected them from war
crime prosecution in return for their cooperation.
The author’s in-depth research reveals that, not
surprisingly, archives have been combed of much
incriminating material but enough remains to paint
a thoroughly disturbing story. “The narrative does
not seek sensation or attempt to draw irrefutable
conclusions where it is clearly impossible to do
so, instead it simply provides a balanced
assessment of what is known and what seems
probable.”—Pegasus Archive
  Kenzo Tange and the Metabolist Movement Zhongjie
Lin,2010-02-25 Metabolism, the Japanese
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architectural avant-garde movement of the 1960s,
profoundly influenced contemporary architecture
and urbanism. This book focuses on the
Metabolists’ utopian concept of the city and
investigates the design and political implications
of their visionary planning in the postwar
society. At the root of the group’s urban utopias
was a particular biotechical notion of the city as
an organic process. It stood in opposition to the
Modernist view of city design and led to such
radical design concepts as marine civilization and
artificial terrains, which embodied the
metabolists’ ideals of social change. Tracing the
evolution of Metabolism from its inception at the
1960 World Design Conference to its spectacular
swansong at the Osaka World Exposition in 1970,
this book situates Metabolism in the context of
Japan’s mass urban reconstruction, economic
miracle, and socio-political reorientation. This
new study will interest architectural and urban
historians, architects and all those interested in
avant-garde design and Japanese architecture.
  Scientific Directory and Annual Bibliography
National Institutes of Health (U.S.),1983
  Published Scientific Papers of the National
Institutes of Health National Institutes of Health
(U.S.),1983 Each issue lists papers published
during the preceding year.
  Maryland, Virginia, and Washington D.C. Warbird
Survivors 2003 Harold Skaarup,2003-04-07 North
America is replete in aviation history, both
military and civilian. The sheer size of the
United States dictated an early interest in air
defense and profoundly influenced the nation’s
dependence on air travel. It is no wonder that the
United States developed as an “air-faring” nation.
A large part of the leadership that contributed to
that development can be traced to America’s Air
Force. Indeed, its proud military heritage is
embodied in the dedicated individuals who have
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served and continue to do so—and in the marvelous
aircraft they have flown. The preservation and
public display of these aircraft is a labor of
love for many, including the editor of this book.
If you are an enthusiast of military aviation
history, or one with a passing interest who simply
wishes to learn more, you will find a wealth of
information in these well-researched pages.
  Scientific Directory and Annual Bibliography
National Institutes of Health (U.S.),1983 Each
issue lists papers published during the preceding
year.
  Records of Researches in the Faculty of
Agriculture, University of Tokyo Tōkyō Daigaku.
Nōgakubu,1955
  Memoirs of the Defense Academy Bōei Daigakkō
(Japan),1980
  American Journal of Respiratory Cell and
Molecular Biology ,1990
  Patents Abstracts of Japan ,1984
  Japan Company Handbook ,1994
  SPSJ ... Annual Meeting Kōbunshi Gakkai
(Japan),Kōbunshi Gakkai (Japan).,2000
  Polymer Preprints, Japan ,2000
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